
Letters to Santa
Would you like to receive a letter from Santa?
Santa has asked us to help him by collecting

letters in our "North Pole" mailboxes located at the Chamber of
Commerce and the Pacifica Community Center. The mailboxes
will be available until Wednesday, December 15. Letters must

include the name of the child and a return address. Self
addressed envelopes are appreciated. 

Letters due to the North Pole by December 15th
For more information go to cityofpacifica.org


